
From: Rich LaBombard
To: Laura Kasper
Subject: FW: Resignation Letter
Date: Friday, July 28, 2023 11:01:13 AM

 
 

From: Rich LaBombard 
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 8:02 AM
To: Jerry Donovan <jdonovan@DouglasMI.gov>; Cathy North <CNorth@DouglasMI.gov>; Neal
Seabert <NSeabert@DouglasMI.gov>; Robert Naumann <RNaumann@DouglasMI.gov>; Gregory
Freeman <GFreeman@DouglasMI.gov>; John O'Malley <jomalley@DouglasMI.gov>; Randy Walker
<rwalker@DouglasMI.gov>
Subject: Resignation Letter
 
Good Morning City Council,
 
I’ve decided its time for me to move on.  I’m respectfully submitting my resignation.  Per my
contract, I’m providing 30 days’ notice.  My last day with the City of Douglas will be August 25, 2023. 
Its been a pleasure to serve.
 
Regards,
 
Rich LaBombard
City Manager
City of the Village of Douglas
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